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To whom it may concern::
 

As a member of the Pilot Projects Governance Board, I have no conflicts to disclose at this
time.  Thank you.

 
                                                                                                                  

                                                                                      Ken
 
 

Kenneth S. Hughes
Staff Attorney
Office of the General Counsel
Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia
khughes@psc.dc.gov
1325 G Street, N.W., Suite 800
Washington, D.C. 20005
t 202-626-5157    

        
 

DC residents and businesses can shop for their energy supplier at
https://dcpowerconnect.com/.  

For the latest information on the District Government’s response to COVID-19 (Coronavirus),
please visit coronavirus.dc.gov.
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Your Energy. Your Voice.
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